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Collin Roehner

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 4:06 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160021
Attachments: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER 121194; FW PSC Contact Form

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 3:38 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 160021 
 
These have been filed as info requests to Docket 160021.  DHood 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
SEP 06, 2016
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Collin Roehner

From: Benjamin Legaspi
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 8:50 AM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:contact@psc.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Sunday, September 04, 2016 9:06 AM 
To: Webmaster 
Cc: pcallow@cfl.rr.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 
 
Contact from a Web user 
 
Contact Information: 
Name: Paul Callow 
Company:  
Primary Phone: (407) 435-2122 
Secondary Phone:  
Email: pcallow@cfl.rr.com 
 
Response requested? No 
CC Sent? Yes 
 
Comments:  
the recent FPL req. for 24% hike is totally against the public good- they are already making millions in profit  as a 
monopoly and I need my interests looked after against this behemoth corporation- At this time there is no need 
whatsoever for them to take more money from my wallet when my(and millions of others) pay only raises by 2 % - dont 
be scared to tell them flat out NO- and also NO to  year by year raises..   
Thank you for looking out for the public.. 
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Collin Roehner

From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2016 11:25 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 121194

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: James Rosa 
Telephone: (727) 277-9237 
Email: jamesofmiami@hotmail.com 
Address: 2101 N 61st Avenue Hollywood FL 33024 
 
BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: James Rosa 
Account Number:  
Address: 2101 N 61st Avenue Hollywood FL 33024 
 
COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 
The Public Service Commission should not give FPL a rate increase. FPL,a greedy business is a monopoly.  
 
If they had a competitor, they would have to deal with what the market is willing to pay. 
 
Thank God for Solar Energy...which we will be switching to very soon.  
 
 
 




